
Lydia Taft Pratt Library 
Special Meeting 
March 10, 2022 

 
The Lydia Taft Pratt Library Board met to discuss strategic planning, during which time a 
presentation was made by librarian Dena Marger. The meeting was called to order at by 
Chairperson Sue Kearn at 5:01pm. At 6:27 Dave made a motion to adjourn, which was 
seconded by Lyle, and the motion passed. 

 


